
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Bcc: 

Chatterjee, Bishu 
1/4/2012 5:43:19 PM 
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); White, 
Phyllis R. (phyllis.white@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Redacted l/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=redac I) 

Subject: RE: Hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon 

Hi Laura - We just spoke today and Cmr would like to make a trip as early as his calendar 
would allow. We are looking into his calendar. Please contact Scott Mosbaugh to provide 
your hydro testing schedule dates. Commissioner Simon also wanted to know if the easiest 
way to travel is to fly to Burbank or Fresno and then drive to the hydro testing site? Happy 
New Year! 

Bishu Chatterjee, PhD 

Energy Policy Advisor to Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon 

California Public Utilities Commission 

415 703 1247 

bbc@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 5:37 PM 
To: White, Phyllis R. 
Cc: Chatterjee, Bishu; Redacted 
Subject: Hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon 

Phyllis 

Here's another scheduling issue, this time an actual PG&E item relating to natural gas pipeline 
hydrotesting. 

SB GT&S 0633124 

mailto:phyllis.white@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com


When Nick Stavropoulos and I rnet with Commissioner Simon and Bishu Chatterjee December 2, he 
expressed strong interest in seeing a gas transmission line hydrotest. The process slowed down over 
the holidays, but now I just got the information below that a hydrotest on Line 119 is targeted for Jan 14­
15, I realize this is a weekend, and there are still some approvals needed before we can know the date 
for sure, but I wanted to see whether this might work for the Commissioner, 

I believe Line 119 is "near" Bakersfield, so this is a significant time commitment, i.e., likely a trip down 
the night before and then an early morning visit to the site. 

Many more details to follow, but I wanted you to have this heads up and see whether it's a possibility 
from the Commissioner's perspective. 

Thanks 

Laura 

From 
Sent: 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: FW: Hydrotest 

Hi Laura, 

Apologies for the delay. We have encountered a few challenges with the T119 test, and the current test 
date is targeted for the January 14th or 15th time frame. Will this date work for Commissioner Simon? 

Please let me know, and we can coordinate logistics as the date approaches. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 
Wednesday, January 04, 2012 5:26 PM 

Redact 

Redacted 
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